
Newsletter 
For the week of Jan. 9-13      Second Grade 

Reading – We have started reading from the Magic Tree House series. We have 

finished book 1 and have started book 2.  Please Do Not read any of these at home 

just yet. It will spoil the ending surprise if you do which ruins it for the entire 

class.  Books may come home from school for your child to read certain chapters.  

We will be working on vocabulary and comprehension/story structure with this 

book. 

Spelling – We will begin learning how to spell multi-syllable words.  Words will come 

home on Monday, sentences on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test 

on Friday. 

English – We will continue to learn about nouns.  We will be working with collective 

nouns and making a book of them. 

Math – We are going to be working very hard to memorize our subtraction facts, 

so we can start working with larger subtraction problems.  Facts may come home 

for your child to practice.  This will be very important for your child to practice to 

be successful with math this quarter. 

Science/Social Studies – We have started learning about Earth Science.  We will 

be discussing how the Earth changes and Earth’s surface. 

Share Time – Bring an item you received over the winter break. 

Reminders - 

PTO meeting – Tuesday, Jan. 10 at 6:30 

Bookmobile – Monday, Jan. 23 

Book Club for grades 2-3 – Wednesday, Jan. 18th 

4 book reports are due at the end of the month, Jan. 31st. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 


